
 
 

DATE: September 1, 2019 and continuous until cancelled 
 
FROM: AutoZone, Inc., its Affiliates, and Subsidiaries 
 
TO:  To Whom It May Concern 
 
RE:  Notice of Property Memorandum of Insurance  
 
This letter serves as notice that AutoZone, Inc. has elected to utilize a Memorandum of 
Insurance to evidence insurance in lieu of a certificate of insurance. 
 
Insurance obligations to our business partners with whom we have contracted remain 
unchanged.  The attached Memorandum of Insurance is provided to AutoZone’s 
vendors, clients, customers, owners, landlords, landlord’s agent(s), landlord’s lender(s), 
ground lessor(s), and any other party who requires insurance as per the terms of a 
signed contract, lease, and/or agreement.  Where contractually required, please refer to 
non-specific Additional Insured and Waiver of Subrogation status wording contained 
within the Memorandum of Insurance.  This wording applies only to entities where 
contractually required.  
 
AutoZone will not issue individualized certificates of insurance.  The information 
posted on our website meets our obligations to provide insurance information under 
the terms of our contracts. 
 
PLEASE NOTE THAT THE TERMS OF OUR SIGNED CONTRACTS DETERMINE 
OUR FINANCIAL OBLIGATIONS TO COUNTERPARTIES WHETHER INSURANCE 
IS IN FORCE OR NOT.  
 
Please retain this letter as well as the Memorandumof Insurance as evidence of 
insurance in conjunction with a signed contract, lease, and/or agreement with 
AutoZone. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


